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ARP‐III Engineering Evaluation/Cost 
Analysis 

 

The Idaho National Laboratory (INL) Site Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) strongly supports the 
Department of Energy’s (DOE) preferred alternative as outlined in the Engineering 
Evaluation/Cost Analysis for the Accelerated Retrieval Project (ARP) III in the Subsurface 
Disposal Area (DOE/ID-11349, June 2008). 

The CAB feels this is an efficient use of man power, resources, and funding and commends the 
DOE for their efforts. 


